
 

 

 

                 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Testimony in support of HB 2934A 

Monday, May 11, 2015 at 3pm 

Senate Committee on Health Care 

 

Chair Monnes Anderson, Vice-Chair Kruse, Senators Knopp, Shields and 

Steiner Hayward: 

 

The Oregon Commission on Asian and Pacific Islander Affairs and the 

Commission for Women urge your positive consideration of HB 2934A 

which requires OHA to convene a stakeholder group to help it develop 

recommendations on a basic health plan.    

 

Experience shows that policy affecting communities of color and women 

statewide is more effective for more diverse communities of Oregonians 

when they are directly involved in developing the policy 

recommendations.  HB 2934A assures that diverse representatives will be 

part of the stakeholder group convened for this purpose and is the best 

way to ultimately meet the goals of the bill for quality of care, equal 

access and value. 

 

We urge you to vote yes on HB 2934A. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

  
Stephen Ying, Chair 

OCAPIA 

Stephanie Vardavas, Chair 

OCFW 

 

Kate Brown 

Governor 
 

Oregon Advocacy Commissions Office 

“Advocating Equality and Diversity” 
1819 SW 5th Ave., Portland, OR  97201 

O 503.302.9725/F 503.473.8519 
Email: oaco.mail@oregon.gov  

 
 
 
 
 
 

OR Commission on Asian and  

Pacific Islander Affairs 

Stephen Ying, Chair 

Mari Watanabe, Vice Chair 

Legislative Liaisons: 

Sen. Michael Dembrow 

Rep. Gene Whisnant 

 

OR Commission on Black Affairs 

James I. Manning Jr., Chair 

James Morris, Vice Chair 

Legislative Liaisons: 

Sen. Rod Monroe 

Rep. Lew Frederick 

 

OR Commission on Hispanic Affairs 

Alberto Moreno, Chair 

John Haroldson, Vice Chair 

Legislative Liaisons: 

Sen. Chip Shields 

Rep. Jessica Vega Pederson 

 

OR Commission for Women 

Stephanie Vardavas, Chair 

Jeanne Burch, Vice Chair  

Legislative Liaisons: 

Sen. Laurie Monnes Anderson 

Rep. Betty Komp 

 

Staff 

Lucy Baker, Administrator 

  Nancy Kramer, Executive Assistant 
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